
Monday 12th

December 2022

To get us into the festive spirit, in December we are encouraging Early
Career Researchers from the East Midlands to get creative and make
their own Christmas Chemistree! Whether it’s a tree of colourful RBFs
in the lab, a decorated tree in the office or some Chemistree baking,
the licence is yours to be inspired.

Once completed, please email a photo of your Christmas Chemistree to
js976@le.ac.uk by Monday 12th December so they can be uploaded onto
the @RSCEastMidlands Twitter and FaceBook page for all to see.
Prizes are available for the Best Decorated, Best Chemistry Themed
and Most Creative.

Any questions or queries, please email Josh Smalley (js976@le.ac.uk) – Early Careers Rep for RSC EastMids
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